Date:   10th October 2017


If telephoning or calling please

ask for:
Dale Maybury
Tel: 
0161 234 5734
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Dear 

Manchester Christmas Market – Brazennose Street 2017
Manchester Markets are once again progressing plans for the Manchester Christmas Markets 2017. This is the only event that Manchester Markets operate on part of Brazennose Street.

As usual we will be utilising our specially designed chalets for use on the Albert Sq half of Brazennose Street. The construction work is affecting us using the whole of the street, Brazennose Street will be home to traders selling products sourced from across the globe. We will be inviting many of our customers’ favourite traders to return whilst seeking to introduce several new and exciting food and craft offers. All the chalets will be decorated and each house will have a distinctive and exciting seasonal display which should enhance the market and benefit local retailers. 

The Market will trade each day from 10th November to 20th December 2016 between the hours of 10am to 8pm. The beer garden will be open until 9pm and will be monitored at all times by an SIA approved Security Officer. 

The construction phase of the whole of our market will be starting from 28th October

As always, we will work hard to ensure that the operation of the market causes as little disruption to local shops and businesses as possible.

We welcome your thoughts and opinions regarding the Christmas Markets. Should you have any suggestions on how we may improve the market or our operations then please do not hesitate to contact me directly on 0161 234 5734. Alternatively you can contact me via email at D.Maybury@manchester.gov.uk.

I look forward to welcoming you to the Manchester Christmas Markets 2017.

Yours sincerely
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Dale Maybury
Specialist Markets Operations Manager
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